COPyY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3,

20tk July, 1931.

I have to acquaint you that the steamer
"CALLANDIA" has been examined in drydock at Liverpool
and the Doiler Survey held, and the Surveyors have been
informed thai she Las been seld to Japanese buyers and is
to be broken up at Usuka. In the circumstances I shall
be glad if you will advise me as soon as the process of
demolition is commenced.

I have to add that the Liverpool Surveyors
have recoumended that some damaged plating and the rudder,
wihich is bent, should be dealt with in Japan whither the vessel
is proceeding, and the class is therefore subject to this
being done should she not be broken ups.

I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveydrs, pro Secretary.
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